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Medical Devices Safety Notice 

The National Health Regulatory Authority would like to alert all governmental and private healthcare facilities, local 

agents and distributors that the following medical device: 

Device Details 

Device Name Terumo Needle and Terumo Needle Neolus 

Lot No. 180707C – 180929C – 180704C – 181024C 

Manufacturer Terumo 

Country of Origin Philippine  

Reference  https://ncmdr.sfda.gov.sa/Secure/CA/CaViewRecall.aspx?caid=4&rid=13914 

 
 
Device picture 

 
 
Reason of Recall 

Loss of package integrity that may compromise the sterility of the product. 

The presence of holes on the packaging resulting from the head of the needle, 
which may lead to loss of product safety and infection. 

Action Required Stop using the defected Lot No. and in case of any adverse event caused by the 
defected device, please contact NHRA at medical_devices@nhra.bh . 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in improving health services in the Kingdom of Bahrain. 
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